
 

For Sophomores, Juniors, and Seniors New to WHS 

Wednesday, September 4 
9:55 a.m. – 2:35 p.m. in Room 101 

“One Falcon, One Family” WHS ASB - 2019-20 

All incoming sophomores, juniors, and seniors new to WHS for the 2019-20 school year are invited to attend 
an informative orientation at Woodinville High School on Wednesday, September 4th from 9:55 a.m. – 2:35 
p.m.  Lunch will be available for purchase. Students do not need to bring backpacks. 
 
Organized activities, led by current students, will occur before lunch—including a campus tour, introductions 
to administrators and counselors, and tons of great information about life at WHS (like clubs, sports, lockers, 
schedules, lunches, and Homecoming)!  After lunch, students will attend an abbreviated schedule and meet 
their teachers.  
 
District transportation will operate on a regular schedule this day, as all WHS freshmen will start their 
orientation at 7:30 a.m.  
 

• New to WHS sophomores, juniors, and seniors needing District transportation will need to catch the 
bus at their regular time.  

• Those with their own transportation are welcome to park in the WHS student lot on this day. 
 
Questions? Email Mr. Melton, WHS Activities Director at kmelton@nsd.org.  GO Falcons! 


